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Comments: I live just below one area that burned a few years ago at the top of Wyant Lane, Hamilton. We were

lucky then that it didn't turn into something like Roaring Lion. I've been in pre-evac, a number of times, and also

evacuated during my 27 years living here. The 2000 fires, the Downing fire, etc. it just goes on and on. We know

fires will continue, but unless we do as this proposed plan outlines, we are simply allowing the inevitable loss of

resources, property, and possibly lives. We must be proactive and do whatever possible to improve conditions,

and reduce hazards that naturally occur by developing and living this close to and within our forests. It is a

responsibility of both forested property owners and the general public who also have interest in preserving the

same land and quality of life. I totally support this proposal and hope to see things move at a rapid pace.


